
Meeting Minutes 

August 3, 2017 

Olean BOCES 

Chautauqua-Cattaraugus Soccer Officials 

 

Attendance: Walt Zeznick, Ken Woodruff, Ed Imholf, Chuck Sweet, Kris Linderman, Bill Wallace, Bill 

Phearsdorf, Tim Hewitt, Mike Marcellin, Don skinner, Dave Wiltsie, Lawrence Skoback Jr., Gary 

London, Jennifer Rickert, Eric Gustason 

1.  Meeting opened by Bill Phearsdorf 

2. Bill presented minutes of last meeting in 2016 at Randolph and motion by Walt Zeznick and 

seconded by Bill Wallace to approve the minutes.  ALL IN FAVOR 

3. Financial Report was Presented by Walt Zeznick and motion made by Ken Woodruff and 

seconded  by Dave Wiltsie to approve.  ALL IN FAVOR 

4.  Proposed 2017 Budget was presented by Walt Zeznick.  Motion by Ken Woodruff and seconded 

by Chuck Sweet to approve.  ALL IN FAVOR 

5. Bill presented the game fees for the 2017 soccer season   Varsity is $87.50, JV $64 and Modified 

is $57.50 and if you are assigned alone due to number of games that day and extra $10 is paid. 

6. OLD Business:  None 

7. New Business:  the two positions up for election this year are the Vice President from 

Cattaraugus County and the secretary position according to Bill Phearsdorf. 

8. Email test results to Mark Levy. Bill reminded everyone that to officiate varsity games you need 

a score of 85 or higher and for JV and modified games a score of 75 or better. 

9. Ken Woodruff mentioned he will be assigning games and publishing on Aug. 21 or 22nd.  

Everyone needs to go into Arbiter and put in your block dates. 

10. Bill reminded everyone that the fee for doing scrimmage sis $40. 

11. Motion to Adjourn meeting by Walt Zeznick and seconded by Don Skinner.  Meeting adjourned 

at 8:45pm 

Next Meeting for Catt. County is August 8th at 7pm at the Olean BOCES site. 


